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THE GOLDEN CIPHER

Executive Board 
2016-2017 

Dean: Bill Allred 
Sub-dean: John Alexander 
Treasurer: Susan Stanley 
Newsletter: Mark Gourley 

At Large: 
Class of 2017: Andrew DeFabo 
Class of 2018: AndrewO’Connor 
Class of 2019: Joy Menius 

Student Ex-Officio: Patricia Tanzer

    Winter, 2017

On Friday, March 31 at 7:30pm Music for a Great Space 
p r e s e n t s o r g a n i s t D a v i d H i g g s . h t t p : / /
musicforagreatspace.org/david-higgs  Mr. Higgs is Chair of 
the Organ Department at the Eastman School of Music. He 
performs, teaches, and adjudicates at festivals and 
competitions throughout the world. On Saturday, Mr. Higgs 
will give a masterclass at UNCG School of Music, André 
Lash, professor of organ. Students of Dr. Lash and Dr. 
Timothy Olsen from the North Carolina School of the Arts will 
play. The organ departments at East Carolina University, 
Appalachian, and Salem Academy are invited. The class will 
be held in Organ Hall in the Music Building at UNCG, 100 
McIver St Greensboro NC 27412 and will run from 10am to 
2pm with a break for lunch at 12pm. Anyone may come and 
observe any portion of the class.  

Please contact Bill Allred ballred@guilfordpark.org if you 
would like to reserve a lunch. The master class is presented 
in cooperation with UNCG College of the Visual and 
Performing Arts and the Greater Greensboro and the 
Winston-Salem Chapters of the American Guild of Organists.

http://musicforagreatspace.org/david-higgs
mailto:ballred@guilfordpark.org
http://musicforagreatspace.org/david-higgs
mailto:ballred@guilfordpark.org
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Music@Home
2016-2017 Concert Series

Presents
The NORTH CAROLINA BRASS BAND

under the direction of Brian Meixner

North Carolina’s Professional Brass Band
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2017, 3:00 P.M.

Home Moravian Church, Sanctuary
529 S. Church Street • Winston-Salem, NC 27101

All events are FREE, donations accepted
Visit us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/HMCMusicAtHome

American Guild of Organists
Southeast Regional Convention

June 11-14, 2017
Jacksonville and St. Augustine, Florida

To look over the venue and the artists, go to 
http://www.agojax2017.com

MISSION 
The mission of The Leupold Foundation is the reproduction, 
preservation, and dissemination of the culture of the pipe organ 
through: 
REPRODUCTIONS–PUBLICATIONS 
  - Scholarly and high-quality editions of organ music from 
  all periods 
  - Instructional materials at all levels of organ study 
  - Educational materials on organ design, construction, 

history, literature, and performance practices 
  - Promotional material to advance a greater appreciation 

and understanding of the organ and organ music 
PRESERVATION—THE LEUPOLD ARCHIVES 
  Development of a music archives and research library 
DISSEMINATION 
  Distribution of new and used organ music and books 
CHARITABLE ACTIVITIES 

http://www.agojax2017.com
http://www.agojax2017.com
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Part-time Organist Wanted
First Presbyterian Church
300 Market Street
Cheraw, SC 29520
Website: www.cherawfpc.org
Facebook: First Presbyterian Church, Cheraw, SC 
Contact Phone: 843-910-4538  
Contact person: Christie McLeod
Contact email: acmcleod1995@roadrunner.com
Congregation Size: 250 
Number of Weekly Services: 1
Number of Weekly Rehearsals: 1
Extra Services:  Christmas Eve (early service), Ash Wednesday, Maundy Thursday, Good Friday
Additional Wedding Fee: yes
Additional Funeral Fee: yes, organist must confer with the funeral home in charge
Education Requirements: Have excellent hymn playing skills, able to provide appropriate organ music 
for all services
Organ Type: tracker action with combination action, 26 ranks, two manuals; organ built by Gabriel 
Kney and Associates of London, Ontario
Salary: To be determined
Yearly contract: no

http://www.cherawfpc.org
http://www.cherawfpc.org
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Sunday, June 4, 2017
A Trio of Organists: Three Churches…Three Organs…Three Organists 

3:00pm - Episcopal Church of the Holy Comforter (Dobson organ)
4:00pm - Front Street United Methodist Church (Harrison & Harrison organ)

5:00pm - First Presbyterian Church (Schantz organ)

Matt Brittain and Charles Hogan and Patrick Murphy, organists
 

All three organists will play at each church. A champagne reception will follow the final 
program in the Mary Helen Long Garden at FPC.

 

Our craftsmen are members of the International Society of Organbuilders and the American Institute of Organbuilders 

Elegant Solutions 

Phone: 336-554-2251 • E-mail: info@lewtak.com 
211 Parsley Lane • Mocksville • North Carolina 27028 

Lewtak Pipe Organ Builders, Inc. 

www.LEWTAK.com 



The Winston-Salem Chapter is proud to co-sponsor with Salem College and UNCSA the 
annual High School Organ Festival & Competition. The following events are open to the 
public:


Friday, January 27 
7:00p - UNCSA Student Recital, Crawford Hall, UNCSA  
(Enter by elevator - nearest Hanes Commons) 
Works by Bach, Ferko, and Vierne 
Performed by Carina Sturdy and Raymond Hawkins 

Saturday, January 28 
Competition Performances, First Baptist Church  
(enter at Spruce Street entrance, or through breezeway) 
10:45a - Competitor #1 
11:15a - Competitor #2 
1:15p - Competitor #3 
1:45p - Competitor #4 
2:15p - Competitor #5 
3:30p - Winners Announcements and Winners Recital 

7:00p - Salem College Faculty/Study Recital, Shirley Recital Hall, Salem College  
Works by Chopin, Mendelssohn, and performed by Barbara Lister-Sink, Timothy Olsen, and 
Laura Agner 

Please call or email Timothy Olsen with any questions: 
405.535.8124 (cell) 
timothy.jon.olsen@gmail.com
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Michael Hill Scholarship 

The Greater Greensboro Chapter of the American Guild of Organists announces the 2016 auditions for 
the Michael Hill Scholarship. 

• Eligibility: keyboardists, grades 6-12   
• this year’s award is $500 and may be shared by qualified recipients   
• Audition date:  Saturday, May 6, 10am 
• Location:  Guilford Park Presbyterian Church 2100 Fernwood Drive, Greensboro, NC 27408 
• Dead line:  April 15 

Students will be expected to have experience at the keyboard and to play one piece for the committee.  
No previous organ study is required. The application will include a Letter of Introduction from the 
student’s music teacher(s), with a brief history of the student’s musical background and any other 
pertinent information.  

Full details may be found on our website, www.ggago.org under Education: Michael Hill Scholarship. 

mailto:timothy.jon.olsen@gmail.com
http://www.ggago.org
http://www.ggago.org
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